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Mack Laing Nature Park Proposed Viewing Site/Platform 
Community Update 

 

Council of the Town of Comox would like to extend their sincere appreciation to its citizens 
who took time out of their busy schedules to attend the public engagement 
session/participatory workshop held on March 27, 2019.  As previously noted, 
approximately 80 citizens of the Town of Comox joined members of Council, senior 
management and others in this active workshop which created an opportunity for the public 
to contribute to the future use of Mack Laing Nature Park.  
 
A staff report summarizing feedback and submissions received as a result of the workshop 
was considered by Council at its Regular Meeting held April 3, 2019 and it was at this 
meeting that Council resolved to refer all submissions received to the design team of Mr. Al 
Fraser, Parks Superintendent and Mr. Tim O’Brien, P.Eng., landscape architect with a 
request that a redesign of the proposed viewing site/platform be carried out.   
 
Citizens are encouraged to monitor the Town’s website at www.comox.ca/macklaingpark to 
remain informed on this Council initiative and to view the proposed redesign.  We anticipate 
receipt of the redesign before the end of April.   
 
Any questions, please contact Town Hall. 
 
Telephone:  250.390.2202 
Email:  town@comox.ca  
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.comox.ca/macklaingpark
mailto:town@comox.ca

